UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

August 28, 1944

Dr. F. C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kan.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your notes regarding the shift of sites for our basketball games were awaiting me upon my return from a vacation. Hope this delay in answering has not alarmed you.

We are willing to make the changes to meet the conflict with your examination periods. According, I have entered the dates and places as follows:

Fri. Jan. 5 - K.U. at Columbia Sat. Feb. 24 - Missouri at Lawrence

Attached is a copy of the notification that I have mailed to Reaves so that his schedule will be corrected.

A letter from Ev Shelton tells me that he has notified you that he cannot take part in the double header plan in K.C. on December 22nd and 23rd. It is my opinion that we should close those dates with the Auditorium and try to find another team. How do you feel about it?

Also, have you heard whether or not K. State can come in with us?

I am leaving with you decisions in regard to this series, but would like to know as soon as possible if we are to depend upon these Kansas City dates.

Yours truly,

George R. Edwards.